
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 10-001 
 
DATE:   January 29, 2010  
 
TO:   D02.B0.07 TEOST Mailing List 
 
FROM: Tom Schofield 
 
SUBJECT: D7097 MTEOS Technical Update: Phase-Out of Reference Oil 74 
 
 
 Per a recent Email ballot, the D02.B0.07 MTEOS Surveillance Panel agreed to drop TMC 
Reference Oil 74 from the MTEOS (D7097) monitoring system. 
 
 Effective immediately, the TMC will stop shipping Oil 74 for instrument calibration purposes. 
The TMC will continue to assign Oil 74, along with Oils 432 and 434 as usual, for calibration until the 
current laboratory inventories of oil 74 are depleted. Once depleted, Oil 74 will be considered obsolete 
and the TMC will continue to monitor MTEOS instrument calibrations with Oils 432 and 434. 
 
 Please direct any inquiries on this matter to my attention. 
 
 
 
TMS/MEM10-001  
 
c: Jeff Clark (TMC) 
 Mike Lane (TMC) 
 ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/bench/mteos/memos/mem10-001.pdf
 
Distribution:  Email 
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